
RxNorth.com’s Follow-Up Statement Regarding  
the Recent FDA Warning 
 
 
Minnedosa, Manitoba, August 31, 2006 - Officials at RxNorth.com were apprised of 

the FDA statement that was released yesterday, August 30, 2006, through the same 

media reports as the general public.  As yet, we have not received any information 

whatsoever from the parties involved on the nature of these warnings or any test 

results that FDA has conducted.   

 

As a result, and in the spirit of cooperation, we have asked our legal council in the 

United States to meet with FDA officials to determine the issues that prompted their 

warnings.  That meeting is currently taking place.    

 

As it has been since we first opened our doors, our primary concern is the health and 

well-being of our customers and the public’s safety in general.  In the spirit of 

cooperation, we have voluntarily suspended the distribution of all the products in 

question until such time that we have a better understanding of the situation. 

 

RxNorth.com will continue to work closely with the FDA to expedite the investigative 

process so that we can vindicate our good name and continue to serve Americans in 

need of safe, low-cost chronic care medication. 

 
 
About RxNorth.com: 
  
RxNorth.com is an award-winning Canadian Internet pharmacy that revolutionized the 
prescription drug dispensing process and set the standard for direct mail and Internet 
pharmacies across North America. The company is recognized throughout the industry 
for their commitment to safety, security and providing affordable prescription 
medication. Carrying over 1,800 brand name and generic prescription drugs at prices 
well below those of many leading U.S. pharmacies, RxNorth.com has filled over 1.8 
million prescriptions since 1999 and served over 200,000 customers across North 
America. 
 


